
Hi Dilly, 

Can we be added to the next Selectman's meeting agenda to reserve the CCC for June 27, and August 
22? And to ask for permission to hold an outdoor screening at Menemsha Beach on August 10. 

Thank you! 
 

 

--  

Hilary Dreyer 

Managing Director 

The Martha's Vineyard Film Festival 

 

http://tmvff.org/

